
Dear Senators, I am extremely dissapointed with the current form of the proposed CPRS. The 
proposed legislation is not adequate in light of the dramatic Climate Change. (I am currently on 
the Mid North Coast Of NSW and am cut off from town due to a 1:100 year flood, and my family 
are in Melbourne having just seeen the fires there 2 weeks ago.) I urge you to trust the electorate 
to support you to beef up the CPRS. In particular increase the target to 40%, cap the emissions, 
limit the number of free units issued to EITE's, phase out coal fired generators, exclude logged 
reafforestation projects from the CPRS. Yours sincerly  
Martin Hogan   
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